
Gloucester Nursery School - Bring and Buy Cake Stall 

28th September 2018  

 

A big thank you to everyone who supported our 

“Bring and Buy” cake stall.   We were overwhelmed by  

the number of cakes parents kindly brought and the  

generosity of parents and visitors who purchased  

cakes and biscuits. 

 

We raised a fantastic £160! 
 
Thank you.  This money will be sent to  
MacMillan Cancer.                                                             

 

 


